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COMPANY ANNOUNCEMENT 
  
 
28 June 2019 
 
 
Sale of the Group’s logistics function completed 

 
IC Group A/S hereby announces that the sale of the Group’s logistics function to Scan Global Logistics 
Group has been completed.  
 
The contents of this announcement will have no impact on the Group’s outlook for the financial year 
2018/19 which was most recently updated in connection with the Company Announcement no. 16/2019 on 
17 June 2019. 

 
 
 
 
IC Group A/S 
 
 
Please direct any questions regarding this announcement to:  
Karin Hjort Jensen 
Executive assistant to the CEO 
+45 32 66 75 43 
 
 
 
 

This announcement is a translation from the Danish language. In the event of any discrepancy between the Danish 
and English versions, the Danish version shall prevail. 

 


